
                
 

 

 
June 23, 2020  
 
 

Good afternoon,  

We hope everyone had a good weekend! 

Parent access for picking up your children’s belongings finished on Friday.  This week we will 
be packing up student items to store them until we return to school.   

A reminder that Remote Learning continues for your children until Friday, June 26th which is 
the last day of school for students.  

Please see below, for information items: 

1) Report Cards – Report Cards are being emailed home to families this week.  If you would 
like to be mailed a full copy of your child’s Individual Education Plan, please email 
Sinead.meechan@tdsb.on.ca to make this request.  If your child is receiving ESL support, the 
ESL report which usually accompanies the report card, will be sent to you by mail.   

2) Food Bank Information: (see PDF). 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

 

Mrs. Lane and Mr. Dimakas 
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